TOWN OF RIPLEY

MINUTES OF PUBLIC HEARING  
JUNE 09, 2022

Supervisor Bowen opened the Public Hearing of the Town of Ripley, Town Board in the Ripley Town Hall at 7:00p.m.  

Supervisor:
Douglas Bowen

Council:
Michael Rowe 



Phil Chimera




Donald Henry


Deputy Clerk:

Ryleigh Enterline 

Guests:  Carol Wozniak, Pam Smith, Mark Smith, Shirley Dunlap, Charles Dunlap, Kathy Thompson, Bill Doyle, Bill Gutz, Cindy Post, Alex Gernovich, Rob Galbraith, Richard Zemcik, Jodie Hunt (TetraTech)

Zoom Guests: Jim Spacht, Shelly Spacht, Katherine Galbraith, Ben Wisniewski, Kim Doyle


Mrs. Enterline verified that the Legal Notice for the Public Hearing had been posted in the Town’s Official Newspaper, Website and on the Town Sign Board.


Supervisor Bowen reviewed the proposed Battery Energy Storage Law for the public. 

Mr. Bowen opened the floor to public comments:


Rob Galbraith of East Lake Road spoke in favor of the law, stating he believed it was fair and took careful consideration of environment impacts. 

Shelly Spacht of NE Sherman Road also spoke in favor of the law. 

All those present desiring to be heard, having been heard, 
Mr. Bowen closed the public hearing at 7:05 p.m.

Respectively submitted,

Ryleigh Enterline
Deputy Town Clerk

